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After the week of Research Showcase, it was essential to get back on track and make 
sure that everything ran smoothly for this week. While also knowing that there would be a 
Reedy Tennis tournament this week, which would require missing ISM on Friday, it was 
necessary to stay on track with all the work this week would bring. Knowing that this would 
be a complication for the week, the assessment needed to be constructed in advance. With 
this week, goals include updating the website, editing the presentation, and emailing 
principals from other elementaries. 
 

For the website, different images needed to be uploaded from Research Showcase, 
including any additional assessments and weekly reports. With the assessment written this 
week, the content focused on a reflection of the Original Work and the first semester of ISM. 
The essay included how I made connections with professionals, the difficulties that were 
faced, along with any planning and success that came along the way.  

 
Now that the first semester of ISM has come to a complete, Research Showcase was a 

success, and the Original Work turned out the way it was intended, it is now time to focus 
on the Final Product and how I would like ISM to turn out overall. To make this happen, 
elementary principals were emailed through Ms. Fatheree, in order to pass along the 
Eyeglasses Drive information to other principals, to see if any other elementaries would be 
interested in participating in the event. This week held back and forth conversations between 
various adults, including how the drive will work and when the donation boxes will need to 
be dropped off at each elementary. Also, this week I was able to confirm with Mrs. Koch that 
I will be able to attend Fisher Elementary’s first Student Council meeting next week, as 
Fisher is using their Student Council to help administer the drive. All of these connections 
are ultimately helping reach the goal of implementing the eyeglasses drive into at least ten 
Frisco ISD elementary schools. 
 

Lastly, the original Research Presentation was edited and converted from Google 
Slides to Canva, in order to prepare for the next presentation in a couple of weeks. This next 
presentation will be the perfect opportunity to talk about additional interviews, my mentor, 
the Original Work, Research Showcase, and the further plans for Final Product. 
 

Next week, more emails will need to be sent to elementary principals, the McKinney 
Noon Lions Club, and Dr. Carey Brooks. More collection boxes will need to be dropped off 
at different elementary schools, considering the drive will be held in a little over a month, 



and publicized in about three weeks. Lastly, a few observations/shadowing experiences may 
occur this week with either my mentor or other individuals that she has recommended. 


